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September 21-23, 2018

Our September State Outing was held at Twin Oaks RV Park — Elko GA

This was our 4th State Outing for 2018.

Hosted by Gone with the Winnies - Dennis and Jean Harrison
And Sta-Goners - Wayne and Pat Thomas

In Attendance
Wayne and Pat Thomas
Dennis and Jean Harrison
Fred and Linda Tomsett
Tom and Annette Wilson
Jean Graham and Guest
Franklin and Margaret Jackson
Roy and Sara Sowers
Lyn Brown
Kris Yontz

Friday evening, everyone carpooled to The Carriage House Restaurant for
dinner. :

After dinner was Chase the Ace in the Clubhouse.

Saturday morning a breakfast casserole was served alone with fresh fruit,

coffee and orange juice.

The Sate Meeting was held after breakfast and the afternoon was free to
enjoy on your own.

Saturday night we met back at the Club House for dinner which included,
Hamburgers and all the fixings provided by host and members brought
side dishes and delicious desserts for all to enjoy.

Sunday everyone headed home or to their next adventure.

Thank you Thank you
...to Wayne, Pat, Dennis and Jean for Hosting this outing.
...to Linda Tomsett for the notes for this Newsletter and
preparing the minutes
...to Lyn Brown and Linda Tomsett for the pictures for this Newsletter
...to all the awesome GWR family that came out to enjoy the weekend

Up Coming Events:
** Watch your email for information on each outing.

Sta-Goners:

October 5,6,7 Cecil GA
November 2,3.4 Pine Mountain GA
December 7,8,9 Richmond Hill GA

Gone With The Winnies:
November 9,10,11 Hiawassee GA
December 7,8,9 Gadsden AL

Check out our Web Site @ WWW.GAWIT.com
And don't forget our Face Book Page - GA Winnie Rebels
Lots of awesome information at both locations.

Please remember -

If phone number, email or physical address changes — please send
information to kathy_scogin@bellsouth.net

so roster may be kept up to date.

Until next time....

Safe Travels ©
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GEORGIA WINNIE REBELS
State Business Meeting — September 22, 2018

Twin Oaks RV Park - Elko, GA

Opening comments
Fred Tomsett, President called the meeting to order at 9:35 a.m. and led us in
The Pledge of Allegiance

Franklin Jackson led us in prayer.

Meeting Minutes

Fred Tomsett asked for a motion to approve the meeting minutes for the April GWR state
meeting as sent out via email. Pat Thomas made the motion to approve and Dennis Harrison
seconded. The April minutes were approved by all.

Treasurer’s Report

Fred Tomsett asked Linda Tomsett, Treasurer for the Treasurer’s report which will include 2018
Rally Report. Beginning balance as of 4/1/18 is $11,420.29 and the ending balance as of
8/31/18 is $8,311.66.

The 2018 Rally Report was distributed to all members present. The expenses were $6,439.17
and the Income was $5,039.89. The difference is -$1,399.28. This rally had less income and a
higher entertainment expenses. For the 2019 rally we have raised the fee from $60 to $75 to
better cover rally expenses.

Fred Tomsett asked for a motion to approve the treasurer’s reports. Wayne Thomas made the
motion to approve and Dennis Harrison seconded. The treasurer’s reports were approved by
all.

Linda reminded everyone that the 2019 annual dues are due in November. They are $15 for
chapter/$10 for state club. Send one check for $25 to the chapter treasurer.

Old Business

None.

New Business
The January 2019 State meeting will be hosted by Sta-Goners on the 4th weekend (Jan. 25 -27)
instead of the 3" weekend as Twin Oaks was booked already.

Fred Tomsett discussed the 2019 Rally “Wild Wild West” which will be held from May 1 to 5 at
the Bald Mountain RV Park and he passed out applications. He reminded everyone to bring
donations for the GA basket and the cake walk. He will ask for rally volunteers at the January
meeting. The campground will be handling the site reservations directly just like we did with
the rallies in Brunswick. He will be sending out rally applications to all former rally attendees to
try to get more participation as we do not have a limit on the number of sites at this
campground. He stated that the Florida group bought, sighed and gave him a thank you card
which he really appreciated.

We need to try to get new members for our state club. If you see someone with a Winnebago
product, talk to them and invite them to an outing. The state and chapter presidents get lists of
new members and have been sending out letters but we are not getting a good response from
that. They do not give us their phone numbers.

A member asked why we did not combine the remaining two chapters into one big chapter and
they were told that the Sta-Goners voted not to do this for various reasons.

Each chapter reminded members of the upcoming outings:

Stat-Goners will be at Cecil Bay RV on Oct. 5, 6, 7, Pine Mountain on Nov 2, 3, 4 and KOA
Richmond Hill on Dec 7, 8, 9.

Gone With The Winnies will be at River Bend, Hiawassee on Nov. 9, 10, 11 and River Country
Campground, Gadsden, AL on Dec 7, 8, 9.

Meeting Adjournment

Fred Tomsett asked for a motion to close the meeting. Kris Yontz made the motion to close and
Dennis Harrison seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.

Submitted by Linda Tomsett, Treasurer GWR for
Kathy Scogin, Secretary GWR



